

Very Rev. and Dear Father,

We do accept the fact that your visit to St. Mary's has to be very short because of the heavy programme that you have set out for yourself. We want you to know that the minutes you have spared for us are minutes which we value as most precious and the memory of which will ever be fresh with us.

First, we thank you for one thing very special. For years, now, St. Mary's has been taught to cherish the great fundamental of Salesian life, namely a great sense of loyalty and faith in God. This is because of you and the kindness and confidence we share with those good Salesians who care for us. We know and realise that we are privileged boys learning the steps to manhood in the way Don Bosco wants us. We promise to develop our outlook on life by keeping our faith alive, being loyal at all times to God, showing affection to our parents and being obedient to our Superiors and Teachers.

We ask you to bless us.

Your devoted children,

THE STAFF AND BOYS OF ST. MARY'S.